

Beverley District High School P&C

Minutes of General Meeting

7.00pm, 27th April 2017 @ Staff room

Attendees: Jacinta Murray, Tim Cooke, Aliesha Murray, Sam Mearns, Linda Lewis, Kerry Anne Doyle,

Apologies: Wendy Moore, Monica Van Der Snoek, John Hawke

Confirmation of minutes from previous meeting: Resolution – That the minutes of the meeting of Beverley District High School P&C Association held on the 28th March 2017 at 7.00pm be taken as read and confirmed as a true and accurate record. Moved Linda Lewis, seconded Aliesha Murray

Business arising from previous minutes: Action Plan- Facebook notice for canteen volunteer,

Correspondence In: As per book.

Correspondence Out: Nil

Principal's Report: Presented by Aliesha Murray

- Water Harvesting- demolition starting next Thursday 4th May by Ray Collard, temporary fencing put up. School funds having to be accessed, should be recouped in 12-18 months, Dam basin completed in 3 weeks
- Class representatives, Year 3 Linda Lewis, Year 5/6 Anthea Cooke, Year 1 forms received back. Another note to be sent home. People have said they would like to help.

Treasurer's Report: Presented by Jacinta Murray as attached. Moved by Bruce Kilpatrick, Seconded by Linda Lewis

- Uniforms doing well, canteen staying out of the red.
- Option of opting out of P&C fee

Canteen Report: Presented by Linda Lewis on behalf of Monica Van Der Snoek

- First day Friday 28th April, students voted on menu
- Finalising volunteer roster
- Canteen committee formalised moved by Linda Lewis on behalf of Monica, seconded by Jacinta

Kindy/Pre Primary Report: Presented by Carly Veitch

- Easter hat parade funds received

Uniform Report: Presented by Kerry Anne Doyle

- Bulk order form sent out once a term.
- Ringing to see size difference between size 16 and small

School Board: No meeting since last P&C meeting

General Business:

1. **School Photos-** MSP booked, Kerry Anne has had 1 reply but no sample packages.

2. **Bank Signatory**- Bruce Kilpatrick, Jacinta Murray, Cara Hammond and Samantha Mearns
Moved by Jacinta Murray, seconded by Linda Lewis.
3. **Nature Playground**: No meeting yet, Committee- Jethro, Sally, Carissa, Jacinta and Wendy.
4. **Hillbilly Bingo**: Date set for Saturday 17th June, Hall booked, Monica applied for licences, prizes organised, \$50 and \$100 Board need to be made, need to ask for donations for monster raffle. Main hall, aiming for 15 tables.
5. **Halloween Disco**: Linda has started to organise.
6. **P&C training day**: For current committee and prospective committee, 7th June, 2 hours long

Other Business:

Date of next meeting: 23rd May 2017, at 7.00pm in the school staff room

Closure: 8:30pm